
City of Northfield

Legislation Text

City Hall
801 Washington Street
Northfield, MN 55057

northfieldmn.gov

Date: January 17, 2019

To: Members of the Planning Commission

From: Scott Tempel, City Planner

New commissioner orientation

Action Requested:
The planning commission welcomes two new members and provides a brief orientation to the commission.

Summary Report:
1. Welcome new members Greg Siems and Terri Jensen
2. Orientation video link will be added to the main Boards & Commissions page

<https://www.ci.northfield.mn.us/98/Boards-Commissions>
We will watch the video at the February meeting.

3. Review bylaws, rules, or other guideline review
4. Upcoming important dates:     State of the City is March 18, 2019

Board & Commission recognition is April 17, 2019
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